
 
 

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

           

December 2024 Issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Park View, where 

everyone is made to feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

         

6th - Irene 

15th – Gwen & Angela 

19th - Kath 

Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month are…  

 

 

  

          

  

Park View 
Newsletter 

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwijv72zgvPaAhXDuRQKHaa3BgMQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http://www.charinghealthcare.co.uk/our-homes/parkview&psig=AOvVaw00KXPcBJbVDggSP8S7dzfg&ust=1525762504887721


 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Thank you, Karen, for 

all of your hard work. 

 

 

Thank you, Man Maya,                             

for all of your hard work 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Great Job, Bilbo, for keeping us 

all topped up with cuddles 

 



 
 

December 2024 Entertainment 
                                              

In-house activities are as follows: - 

 Scrabble  

Jenga 

 Puzzles 

Word Searches 

Art and Crafts 

Reminiscent Games 

Quizzes 

Bingo 

Mature Projects 

Observation Games 

Indoor Golf 

Singalong with Rosa  

Christmas Karaoke 

 

 

5th & 19th – Exercise & Yoga (11am) 

17th – Scott Jenner - Singer (2pm) 

20th - Christmas Party with buffet and raffle 

 

 



 
 

 

 

     

  

                                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

                    



 
 

   

                          

                        

                                            

 

 

 

                                                                           



 
 

Rosa’s Round Up 
Hi All,  

Last month was eventful as we celebrated Remembrance Sunday and made 

some lovely wreaths. 

The new exercise lady is very well received, her sessions include Yoga and 

Meditation, which is very calming and the residents are embracing learning 

new relaxation techniques! 

Its lovely to see friendships forming with the residents as they do activities 

together and encourage each other. 

 

Well, here we are already in December, we have lots of fun things for our 

residents including Singers, Christmas Party, Raffle and a variety of Christmas 

themed games, arts and crafts. 

We would appreciate any donations for raffle prizes (all proceeds go to the 

resident’s fund) Raffle tickets will be on sale from 10th December from Rosa or 

Karen on Reception. 

When buying presents for your loved ones this year, please be mindful we can 

not allow candles in residents rooms. Also, if you are bringing in any electrical 

items such as decorations or presents, these will need to be PAT tested by our 

Maintenance team before they can be plugged in. Please arrange with a 

member of staff or see Karen on Reception. 

If you are bringing gifts and you are unable to open them with your loved one, 

please ensure they are marked with the residents first name and surname (and 

not just mum/dad/auntie etc) and left with a member of staff or in their room. 

We will make sure they receive them on Christmas 

morning! 

Keep Warm, Merry Christmas to All! 

With love, Rosa xxxx                               


